Woodland Elementary

SBDM Minutes

September 6, 2005

Opening Business – The 2005-06 Woodland SBDM meetings will be held on the first Tuesday of each month at 2:30 pm in the school conference room.  Members present were:  Teresa Morgan, Debra Keffer, Tammy Hall, Becky Laux, Carla Harden, and Derisa Hindle.  Judy Carter was unable to attend.  Minutes were recorded by Nancy Lowman.

Agenda Approval – Three items were added under Planning:  c. Grades from specialists, d. Budget, e. Title I budget.  The agenda was approved with additions.

Visitors – No visitors were present.

Minutes – The August minutes were approved as read.  

Senate Bill 172 – Members were given a policy regarding the Wellness Policy.  This states that students will have 20 minutes of planned activity each day.  This was accepted as policy.

Grades from Specialist

It was requested that a policy be established that specialist have grades to the homeroom teachers no later than Wednesday afternoon prior to grades going out on Friday.  This was accepted as policy.

Accident Reports – We had one incident this month where a student was hurt in PE but told the teacher she was fine.  She returned to the teacher 2 hours later to complain.  The child was treated for a hair-line fracture.  It was noted that the person who is responsible for the child must notify parents at that time.

Title I Budget – The Title I budget was approved by consensus.  We have 1 ½ certified salaries and one full time assistant and two part-time assistants salary allocated for the Title I budget.  The remaining is reserved for Instructional materials and parent involvement activities.  This includes activities such as Literacy Night and Muffins for Moms and Doughnuts for Dad.

Textbooks – Our enrollment has greatly increased this year, so we will be ordering additional textbooks.  The order for additional textbooks was approved.

